
 

Governing Body 

 

Last month one of our governors. 

Mr Danny Bone retired after 

serving on the governing body for 

six years. His contribution was 

highly valued, particularly in his role 

as governor with responsibility for 

Health and Safety.  

The governors have a significant 

role in the leadership of the 

nursery. Our current non-staff 

governors are: 

 

Mrs Julia Millard (Chair) 

Mr Stuart Woods (Vice Chair) 

Mrs Emma  Jackson- Reeve (Parent 

Governor) 

Mrs Sarah Ward (Parent Governor) 

Mrs Jane Manning 

Mr Alan Williamson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th April 2018 

New Nursery Website 

 

We have launched a new 

website for the nursery. You 

will need to put a different 

address into your search engine 

 
www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Dates 

Monday 7th May – 

nursery closed for 

Bank Holiday 

Friday 25th May – last 

day of half term 

Monday 4th June – 

nursery reopens 

 

 

 
N1 children 

 

If your child is in N1 

and remaining with us 

for another year, 

please ensure you 

have returned your 

slip regarding their 

place in September. 

Confirmation of 

places will be given 

out shortly. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Living Eggs 

On Monday we are receiving some 

eggs that we will keep in nursery for 

two weeks. As they hatch out, the 

children will be learning about life 

cycles, growth and development. It 

also helps them develop caring and 

nurturing skills. The chicks will then 

be rehomed in free range farms. 

 

New Starters 

Welcome to our 11 new starters. We 

hope they will continue to have lots 

of sunny days in nursery, so they can 

continue to enjoy playing in our 

garden. 

 

 

What are the children 

learning next week? 

N2 children are beginning to 

learn some letter sounds, 

starting with “s” as in snake. 

N2 and N1 children will be 

eagerly practising their 

counting skills as our chicks 

hatch out of their shells. 
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